
Hibs announce new formalwear
partnership  with  Marc  Darcy
Menswear

Hibs  have  announced  a  new  formalwear
partnership with Marc Darcy Menswear
The award-winning Marc Darcy brand was established in 1989 and
over years of success has grown to become one of the UK’s
leading suit suppliers for all occasions.

Marc Darcy director Karen Johal said: We are overjoyed to have
secured a Partnership with Hibernian FC, and excited to be
able to create solid ties with the club.

“We  are  very  much  looking  forward  to  seeing  our  heritage
designs on the players and corporate staff and proud to be
able  to  offer  these  designs  directly  to  the  fantastic
fanbase.”

Marc Darcy trades with stores throughout the UK in an effort
to make the brand readily available to customers.

Additionally,  the  brand  has  bagged  trophies  for  the
prestigious  Drapers  Menswear  Brand  of  the  Year  for  two
consecutive years and has come highly commended for their
Groomswear collection in the British Wedding Awards.

Hibs’ Commercial Manager Murray Milligen added: “I’m delighted
to be working with Marc Darcy menswear. It’s important that as
a club, we are able to kit out staff and players with top
quality formalwear and Marc Darcy were the obvious choice for
us.  It’s  another  growing  brand  to  add  to  our  partnership
family here at Hibernian and I look forward to a mututally
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beneficial relationship.

Marc Darcy will offer Hibs supporters 10% discount off all
Marc Darcy products with code HIBSMD10.


